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CMS Communication 
 
While reviewing the revised STP, we noticed there were no changes to the HS information in the STP and 
the hyperlinks to the referenced document do not work.  It would be helpful if you could confirm if 
changes were made to the appendices and if so, please send them separately or confirm that no changes 
were made to the appendices or to the HS info in the STP. 
 


